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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  COMMONWEALTH SCIENTIFIC AND INDUSTRIAL 
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TOPIC:  Appointment to the ATNF Committee 

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 21 November 2013, page 31)  

 

QUESTION No.:  SI-5 

 

Dr Clark:  In terms of the appointments to committees, I have made a recommendation for the 

appointment of members to the Australia Telescope National Facility. 

Senator KIM CARR:  When was that presented to government? 

Dr Clark:  Let me take that on notice to get the date right. It was recently, but I would like to give 

you the accurate date in answer to your question. 

 

ANSWER 

 

A letter from Dr Clark to the Hon Ian Macfarlane MP, recommending the appointment of members 

to the Australian Telescope Steering Committee was sent on 19 November 2013. 


